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Thursday, 14th November 2019  

 

            Teddy Bears’ Picnic 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers,  

  

On Friday 13th December, Burke Ward Public School will be hosting a Teddy Bears’ Picnic. Little Burkies 

along with Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 students are invited to join.  

 

Students can bring their favourite or most loved teddy bear with their school hat, water bottle and lunch. 

  

Our event will commence at 10.30am with a parade, then students will enjoy dancing and singing to 

teddy bear songs.  

 

Little Burkies will receive their graduation awards, followed by a K-2 picnic lunch at 11.10am. Parents 

and students can bring their own lunch or purchase sausages from the P&C BBQ.  

 

The picnic will be held on the grassed area in the top playground.  

  

We look forward to seeing families join the fun of our 2019 Teddy Bears’ Picnic.  

  

Kandie Dart and Kathryn Moriarty 

Teddy Bears’ Picnic Coordinators  

 

  

 


